
 

 

BANGOR DAY 

Join us in celebrating the wonderful City of  Bangor!  

In addition, we want to support and help those in need in our community.  
During the month of December we are: 

 
 
Collecting healthy non-perishable foods including 
canned vegetables and fruit, canned meat and tuna, 
cereal, pasta, rice, peanut butter, juice and beverages, 

 
And 

 
 

Collecting donations  for 
gallons of heating oil. 

 
 
 

 
Donations may be dropped off at any Bangor School. 
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Friday, December 21, 2018 

On December 21st, we are asking all Bangor employees and students to wear 
Bangor colors: 

and 

We are working in partnership with the City of Bangor and CPPC. Food 
donations will be distributed to local food pantries and the Good Shepherd 
Food Bank.  
 
Let's show our Bangor spirit, wear our school colors, and help those in need in 
our community. Collection of food items and donations for heating oil will be 
collected at all eleven (11) Bangor Schools and the City Hall beginning on 
November 28th. 
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